
B-2 Newsletter    
Week of October 25th  

 

 
Red Ribbon Week is this week:  It’s that time of year when we 
celebrate making good choices.  Here are this week’s themes: 
 

 Monday- “Follow Your Dreams”- Pajama Day 
 Tuesday- “Drugs are SO OUT of style”- Retro Day  
 Wednesday- “Put a Cap on Drugs”- Hat Day 
 Thursday- “Team Up Against Drugs”- Wear Sports Gear 
 Friday- “Scare Away Drugs”- Wear Your Halloween 

Costume 
 
 
Friday, Oct. 29th:  The students will be able to wear costumes to school on Friday.  Students should not 
bring weapon-like props nor wear inflated costumes, as they do not fit in the classroom environment.  We 
will have Halloween-themed centers from 10:10-12:00 on Friday.  Please send in nonperishable items as 
soon as they are available.  Non-perishable items should be sent in on Friday morning. It will be very 
exciting day for the students.  
 
Things to Remember: 

 There is no school next Monday, November 1st- (Teacher In-Service Day). 
 The Walk n’ Roll Walk-a-thon is next Friday, November 5th (Shirts will come home next week). 
 The TL Book Fair is November 8th-12th (more info to come). 

 
 
 

Homework 
 

Reading:  20 minutes/day 
  **Home Reading books are due in class on Thurs.** 

   

 Math: 
   Mon. – Mod. 3, Lesson 13 (pg. 113) 
   Tues. – Mod. 3, Lesson 15 (pg. 141) 
   Wed. – Mod. 3, Lesson 16 (pg. 145) 
   Thurs. – Mod. 3, Lesson 17 (pg. 149) 
 

 


